

To Prof Thierry Vander Borght, BELNUC President To Prof Koen Van Laere, BELNUC President-elect



Prof Dr Nadia Withofs

Liège, December 6, 2021

Division of Nuclear Medicine and Oncological Imaging Department of Medical Physics CHU of Liege

Quartier Hôpital, Avenue de l'hôpital, 1 4000 Liege 1, Belgium. GIGA-CRC in vivo imaging, ULiege Phone number: +32 4 284 43 62 Email: nwithofs@chuliege.be

Re: Candidature for BELNUC President-elect 2022-2024; President 2024-2026

Dear Professor Vander Borght, Dear Professor Van Laere, Dear BELNUC board members,

With this letter I wish to express my interest in becoming BELNUC president-elect for 2022-2024.

The field of nuclear medicine is growing with the success of radiotheranostic approaches together with industry investment in the radiopharmaceutical market. However, there are still challenges in the supply chain from the radiopharmaceuticals manufacturing to patients in hospitals.

Belgium has long-standing expertise in nuclear medicine and might be further involved in the development of radiotheranostic agents, including targeted alpha therapy. BELNUC plays an important role in bringing together all stakeholders in the Belgian nuclear medicine community to promote collaboration, innovation and continuing education of BELNUC members.

As general secretary of BELNUC in 2018-2020, under the Presidency of Pieter De Bondt and together with BELNUC board members, we have contributed to the update of administrative processes of BELNUC. As President-elect, I wish to contribute to perpetuating BELNUC which is a magnificent development tool for our Belgian nuclear medicine community. And eventually, having a woman president of BELNUC for the first time in the history of the society, if I am not mistaken, would be a very positive event.

I hope to be up to the task.

Please find my curriculum vitae attached to the email.

Nadia Withofs